
  
 
Dear Putnam Heights Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are happy to inform you that Putnam Heights Elementary School will begin offering the Weekend Kid’s 
Meals Program beginning in September.  This program is offered through Feed My People Food Bank.   
 

• The purpose of the program is to provide extra food for your child on days your child is not in 
school. 

• There are no income guidelines or requirements.  Anyone is welcome to participate in this program.  The 
food is at NO COST to you or your child.   

• If you choose to enroll your child, he/she will receive a plastic bag each Friday (Cohort B, C, D) or 
Monday (Cohort A) with food for breakfast and lunch for him/her.  For families that are Cohort C – 
virtual, we will offer a pickup option for parents.  

• Please be aware that peanut products are often distributed; so, we apologize that we cannot provide 
Kid’s Meals to those students who have peanut and other food allergies and they cannot be enrolled. 

 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Tami Syverson at Feed My People 
(tami@fmpfoodbank.org) or 715-835-9415 ext.106).   
 
Families can sign up or discontinue this program anytime throughout the school year by contacting  
Erin Anderson, Partnership Coordinator, Putnam Heights Elementary School 715-852-4207. 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -CUT AND RETURN TO Mrs. Anderson- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
______________________________________________   ________________ 
Child’s Name         Teacher 
 
         
Your Name 
 

□ I want my child to receive food each week through Weekend Kid’s Meals and I understand that 

the food received has not been screened for allergies and I am therefore responsible for determining 
what my child can/can not eat. 
 
_____________________________________________                     ________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature        Date 
 
 

 


